From: Lacko, Elias D <Elias.D.Lacko@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Saturday, April 14, 2018 10:51 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: follow up 

 

I, P.O. Lacko am a member of the Chicago Police Dept. Due to work related interest, I recently attended a conference in Los Angeles California (April 03-05) sponsored by the U.S. Department of Justice. The conference was funded by the Drug Enforcement Administration. I received no gifts. No costs were incurred by the Chicago Police Department.
